
 
 
 

Appendix 1 – Recommendations arising from Streets & Environment Sub-Committee, 30 January 2024 

Item: Local Development Scheme Projects and Infrastructure Funding Statement Update (not including the Local Plan Review)  

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

SE.17.23/24 

The Sub-Committee recommended that the Council consider ways to 
engage residents to determine their views on where they would like to see 
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) spent in the borough, and for stronger 
communication with residents around CIL schemes such as the ‘On Street 
Secure Cycle Hangers’. 

Cllr Jeet 
Bains 

Heather 
Cheesbrough 
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